April 1

Dear Miss Loving,

Boy, it sure was swell to hear from you. That signature of yours sure brought back lots of
memories. Remember all the things you used to sign for me? I wish I was back there now
starting all over again. its funny how you never realize how much fun you had in high-school
until you have been out for awhile.

Lucky me, I made another jump. I was promoted to Sergeant just yesterday. It’s a swell
rating to heave in this ole’ Army. So you will have to change my title all over again.
Confidentally — I hope this keeps up. How is your Civics class coming along? I should think that
would be much more interesting to teach with the War progressing as it is. Not that it wasn’t
interesting before! Have you brought up the fight between Congress and FDR?

I got one letter from Bruce a few months ago, but haven’t heard from him since. I hope
he hasn’t stopped anything.

This “Post-Script” sure is a swell idea. I get a big kick out of every issue, no kidding.
Will you do one thing for me? Please send me Judy Eaton’s adress. Bruce and I used to tease her
in Mrs. Mallott’s class, (as you no doubt know.)

One more thing — in the next issue you may quote me as saying — what [ wouldn’t give to
take you and Mrs. Mallott riding in a Medium Tank.

(DARE YOU TO PUT IT IN)

Bob



